
Meeting Minutes for September 2020 

Moses Lake Youth Hockey Association 

Location: 420 W Broadway Ave, Moses Lake, WA 

 

Date of Meeting: September 1, 2020 

In Attendance: Ryan Porter, Melanie Strevy, Chad Strevy, Courtney Russell, Jen Hopkins, Chris Hesse 

Meeting called to order at 5:37pm  

Melanie spoke with Tom Los and found out the following: 

 There will be ice but won’t be open to public until Phase 4 

 MLYHA will have access but there can only be a total of 10 people on the ice at a time (8 players, 

2 coaches) during Phase 2. In Phase 3, 20 total 

 No games until Phase 4 

 No parents until Phase 4 

Melanie gave a recap of the bank activity from April through July, 2020. Not much activity to report. 

We discussed reducing the registration fee to $250 due to no games or tournaments. If we move to 

Phase 4 and are allowed games or tournaments, we can revisit and have parents pay at the time. Ice 

fees over the 2019-2020 season were $24,000. The checking account’s ending balance as of July 31, 

2020 is just over $27,000. There won’t be any coaching clinics to pay for and decision was made to not 

purchase new jerseys this season. Chris Hesse made motion to reduce fees to $250 for practice only due 

to COVID-19. Melanie Strevy second. 

Ryan discussed Beginning Hockey and wondered how we would handle this. There may be ways to make 

it work during the daytime hours at the rink. Tom Los had mentioned to Ryan that the city may be able 

to offer ice skating lessons during the day. 

Melanie is still working on getting the IRS classification changed from public corp. to public charity. The 

cost has gone up from $400 to $500 to change the classification. Jen Hopkins made motion for $500 to 

be spent for the classification change. Chris Hesse second. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:38pm 

 

 

  


